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[bookmark: _Hlk90984691](ITEM) From the Director, Department of Health and Human Services, requesting approval to amend a 2022 purchase of service contract with Wisconsin Community Services for housing related services at Thurgood Marshall Apartments, by recommending adoption of the following:

A RESOLUTION

[bookmark: _Hlk90985661]	WHEREAS, the Director of the Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) is requesting authorization to amend a 2022 purchase of service contract with Wisconsin Community Services for the Housing Division; and 

WHEREAS, the Housing Division partnered on the development of Thurgood Marshall Apartments as part of Milwaukee County’s Plan to End Chronic Homelessness; and

	WHEREAS, Wisconsin Community Services has an existing purchase of service contract with the Housing Division for services at Thurgood Marshall Apartments with the Housing Division; and

	WHEREAS, Wisconsin Community Services is experienced increased staffing costs to provide this service and the recommendation to increase the contract by $5,000 is within the limits of the 2022 Budget; now, therefore,

	BE IT RESOLVED, that the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors does hereby authorize the Director of the Department of Health and Human Services, or her designee, to amend the existing 2022 Housing Division purchase of service contract by $5,000, from $300,000 to $305,000, with Wisconsin Community Services for the provision of services at Thurgood Marshall Apartments effective January 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022.
